
 
 

 Room 11 Newsletter                        Week of June 3-7 
 
 
Dear Room 11 Parents, 
 
We have 9 more school days before the summer break! The children are finding it more and more challenging to 
stay focused. They still need to complete some tests and big tasks that are specifically for your child’s 2nd Gr. 
teacher. Some of this week’s projects are for their 5th Grade Memory Box. There are also many other things that 
we need to do to wrap up. 
 
Please help me by having conversations with your child at home regarding appropriate classroom behavior and 
staying on task. Also, I appreciate your efforts to get your child to school on time and avoid pulling him/her out 
unless necessary. Time is very precious these last two weeks!   
 
Open House is this Thursday, June 6 from 6:00-7:30 PM. This is an evening for you and your child. Enjoy, 
enjoy, enjoy and celebrate the hard work and accomplishments achieved over the past school year! 
 
The 1st Grade teachers would appreciate it if grownups would please not enter the building beginning 
tomorrow morning, Monday, June 3rd. As hard as it may be, we really, really, really appreciate your efforts to 
allow us to begin decorating, etc. for Open House. After all, we need to keep some things as a surprise! 
  
Please drop your child off at the front door or at the main gate to walk to the classroom on his/her own starting 
tomorrow morning. I will have a note outside the classroom as a gentle reminder should anyone forget or not 
receive this email.  
 
The First Grade Picnic is Friday, June 7 from 12:00 to 2:00pm. We’ll be walking over and back. It will be bag 
lunch and potluck snacks, drinks and desserts. I will send you more info with rules, requests and reminders. 
 
Thank you very much for your responsiveness to donate snacks for the picnic! If anyone else would like to 
contribute, we can use more chips & dip and cheese & cracker kinds of snacks. Picnic Snack Signup 
 
Thank you for signing up to help out with the activities! The Sack Race is still available. Would someone like to 
help Leigha with the Egg Relay?  Picnic Activity Signup 
 	
Thank you very much!	
Ro 
 
Volunteers This Week   
W      Library 9:55-10:50  Katie Fort 
TH Art 9:55-10:50 (Group B) Mei Hollander 
 
On the Calendar  
Thu., Jun. 6  Open House  6:00-7:30 
Fri., Jun. 7   First Grade Picnic in Boyle Park 12:00-2:00 
Mon., Jun. 10  Pen Pals Visit from Strawberry Point School 9:00-10:30 
Thu., Jun. 13  Last Day of School - early release at 12:30  
 


